Piikani Nation Consultation

P.O. Box 70. Brocket, Alberta TOK 0HO TELEPHONE: (403) 965-2522 FACSIMILE: (403) 965-2687

April 27,2016

Felix Camire
Project Engineer
Town of Canmore
902 — 7" Avenue
Canmore, Alberta
T1W 3Kl

RE: Town of Canmore Cougar Creek Debris Flood Retention Structure

Dear Felix Camire,

In accordance with the Piikani Nation’s Consultation Procedure and respecting the Aboriginal Consultation
Office requirements, the Town of Canmore has engaged the Piikani Nation in consultation related to the above
noted Project.

Regarding the Town of Canmore project the Piikani Consultation office completed a Traditional Land Use site
visit on April 18, 2016 and the outcome of the site visit has not identified any site specific concern, therefore
Piikani Nation does not object to the project noted.

Please be advised, if Town of Canmore does not meet their commitment to on-going issue resolution, the
Piikani Nation maintains the right to withdraw this letter of non-objection.

If you should have any questions or need further information, please don’t hesitate to contact our office at 403-
965-2522.

Sincerely,

Dustin Wolfe
Consultation Manger
PIIKANI NATION



